
 

Pupil Deprivation Grant (PDG) Shirenewton Primary School 

2019-2020 

As a school, we get allocated grants by Welsh Government which allows us to 

provide support, training and initiatives across the school for pupils and staff. The 

impact of our grant spending is monitored and impact measured against pupil 

outcomes and standards of teaching and learning throughout the school. One of 

which is the Pupil Deprivation Grant (PDG). A requirement of being issued with the 

PDG grant is that we publish how the grant is being used. 

Below is how we have allocated the PDG Grant for the 2019-2020 financial year: 

 The total number of pupils on role as of April 2019 is 206 

 The school’s Free School Meal (FSM) population is under 2% 

 The total allocation of PDG to this school for April 2019 to March 2020 is 

£1500 

This grant is being used to fund social and emotional support for targeted pupils. 

 


